
 
 

Memo 
To: Northwest Florida State College Presidential Search Committee  
From:  Lori Kelley, Board Chair 
Date: October 25, 2024 
Re: Finalist Interview Format 
 
 
The next step in the presidential search is to discuss the process for finalist interviews, which will be held by the 
Board of Trustees on the Niceville Campus. The College has held the dates of November 4 and 5, 2024, for in-
person finalist interviews, pending the final number of finalist candidates. During this agenda item, the Board 
will discuss the general format of each finalist’s visit to campus and interview with the Board.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


